
 

                                                                                                                     
456 Nordhoff Place                                                                                                                          

Englewood, NJ 07631    

  

                     February 19, 2013 

 

Unlike some of my other ISO auditors during my last ISO audit G-PMC LLC gave me use full 
and pertinent feedback on our company. They really took the time to examine our entire 
company and facility to see us in real time. Unlike other ISO auditors G-PMC LLC really made 
us feel that the auditing process was a valuable one and not just a nail biting experience a 
company completes just to be recognized. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Nathel 

Josh Nathel 

Production executive                                                                                                                            
C&C Metal Products 
Corp.                                                                                                                                                
201 569 7300 x318 

 


